A  September 21, -954 g
Dear Mr. Hittler:
Thenk you for your kind letter, postmarked b‘ep‘c'. 20,
in which you state you heard clearly KPRS Sunday
morning, September 19, 1954, We have checked our logs

and our first record Sundaey was Count Bgsie's "I'1ll
Always be in Love with You."

Yours o
A

. a d’ate General lanager
Radis*St5ton
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